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PRESS RELEASE 
March 5, 2015 
 

Airport Hearing Postponed to 
March 12 

 
The East Hampton Town Board public hearing on proposed airport restrictions has been 

postponed because of the significant snowstorm that hit the region overnight, making for 
treacherous travel.  

 
The meeting—originally set to start at 4:30 tonight at LTV Studios at 75 Industrial Road 

in Wainscott—will now take place at 4:30 p.m. on Thursday, March 12, at the same location.  
 
The Town Board has scheduled this hearing in order to listen to and consider comments 

from the public regarding four proposed local laws designed to restrict operations at East Hampton 
Airport in an effort to mitigate aircraft noise following decades of noise complaints from residents. 


